THE ROYAL ASTRONOMICAL SOCIETY OF CANADA

252 COLLEGE STREET TORONTQ 2B, ONTARIO
1 September, 1959.

Dear Gus:

At the National Council meeting in June, Mr. Mjlton,
My, Ramsay and Miss Willjamson were appointed as a specizl
Committee to investigate possible cocoperation between cbserving
Centres of the R,A.5.C.

Dr., Heard brought your request for Canadian satellite
chservers before the Executive Meeting cn August 25th and it
was agreed that you should cammunicate directly with these
three people on this project and provide us with a eopy of
your correspondence for our files.

With best regards,
Sincerely,

Y4

Jek*mf ational Secretary.




